
Laguna Beach United Methodist Church 

Send a Lily 
All order forms are due by March 15th, 2021 

 

Your First & Last Name: _________________________________________________________________ 

 

Your Email Address: ________________________       Your Phone Number: _______________________ 

 

Recipient’s First & Last Name: ____________________________________________________________ 

 

 I certify that the recipient is a member of Laguna Beach United Methodist Church 

 

 

Please attach a check with payable to Laguna Beach United Methodist for $10. 

Please write “Send a Lily” as the check’s memo. 

Laguna Beach United Methodist Church 

21632 Wesley Dr 

Laguna Beach, CA 92651 

 

 

Questions? 

Contact Us: info@lbumc.org | (949) 499-3088 

mailto:info@lbumc.org

